
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish  Newsletter  January 11th  2015 

 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

 
Please pray for the repose of the departed  souls : 

Fr. John M. Murphy, Doreen Walsh, Tom Dunne, Tom Kelleher, Martin 
McCarthy, Jimmy & Nellie Glavin, Mary Scannell, Helena Foley,  Maureen Canty,   
Bridie Kelleher, Seán Allen, Maurice Horgan, , Ann Deane, David Kennedy, 
Maurice Walsh, Peg Walsh, John Kirby, Netta Browne, Eddie Duggan, Michael 
Mulcahy, Joe Duggan, Dr.Julian Williams, Jerry Hession,                                  
David (Carrotts) Horgan 
 

May They Rest in Peace. 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Aoife Baumann, Susie Baumann, Oisin  Donal Cantwell, Orla Mary McCarthy, 

Evan William Nugent, Anna Deirdre O’Brien, Ruth Marie Wall, 
Charlie Young. 

Who were Baptised recently. 
 

Midleton Meals On Wheels 
 
The Annual Meals on Wheels Lunch is on Sunday, 18th January in The Father 
Murphy Hall. The Meals on Wheels Committee would like to take this 
opportunity to thank  the people of Midleton and surrounding areas for their 
continued support with our fundraising.  

“Voulez Vous” St. Mary’s High 
School,Midleton, February 2015. 
Watch press for further details. 

St. Joseph’s  Young  Priests’  
Society’s Monthly Meeting 
will take place at the Edmond 
Rice Centre, Rosary Place on 
Wednesday next January 14th 
after 10.00a.m. Mass. The 
Society wishes all our 
supporters and fellow 
parishioners a very Happy 
and Holy New Year. 

Midleton & District Active Retirement 
Association. 

 
Weekly activities resume next week. Our Annual 
General Meeting takes place on Wednesday 14th 
January in the G.A.A. Pavilion at 2.30pm. All 
Members and intending members are invited to 
attend. 

BIBLE STUDY COURSE  
A four module programme over two years in Bible Study begins this 
February 9th in Scala (entrance directly opposite Blackrock Castle). The 
first module will consist of five Monday nights from 7.30pm  - 9.30pm.  
(Feb. 9th, 16th, 23rd March 2nd 9th. ) with a workshop on Saturday March 
7th. Information and booking: contact Cork Scripture Support Group @ 
gmail.com or 021- 429144 before Monday 19th January 2015 
 
 

Chritmas Offerings. 
A sincere  thank you for your Christmas Offerings for the support of the 
Priests of the Parish. We are keenly aware of the many calls on your 
generosity in these difficult times. 

COLLECTORS’ MEETINGS 
 
People who collect at the door or through The Church in Holy Rosary 
(including new volunteers) are asked to come to a meeting in The Sacristy 
of Holy Rosary Church this coming week. Collectors at 6.10pm on 
Saturday evenings and at 9.00am on Sunday mornings to meet on this  
Tuesday night, January 13th at 8.00pm. 
Collectors at 10.30am and 12.00noon on Sundays to meet in The Sacristy 
at 8.00pm on this Wednesday January 14th. 

At this time of year the lines of the poet Marie Louise Haskins  
are often quoted: 
And I said to the man who stood at the gate of the year: 
“Give me a light that I may tread safely to the unknown” 
And he replied: 
“Go out into the darkness and put your hand into the Hand of God. 
That shall be to you better than light and safer than a known way.” 
So I went forth, and finding the Hand of God, trod gladly into the night. 
And He led me towards the hills and the breaking of day in the lone East.  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


